From: Privacy of natural persons

Sent: Thursday, 27 October 2022 2:50 pm

**To:** spacepolicyreview **Subject:** space policy review

Dear Madams/Sirs, I regard it as crucially important that the Government passes clear and robust legislation to ban any space launches from New Zealand which in any way at all might make aid militarization of space, and/or which might compromise New Zealand's proud nuclear-free stance. I also regard it as crucially important that any review recommendations are made in consultation with Tangata Whenua in line with Treaty obligations, and that any legislation guards against any environmental/climate change damage from launches.

Privacy of natural